-------- Original message --------
From: "SO_FOIA, BLM_OR" <blm_or_so_foia@blm.gov> 
Date: 03/08/2016 2:05 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: Larry Saccato <Lsaccato@gmail.com> 
Subject: FOIA OR-2016-059 Acknowledgement Letter 

Dear Mr. Saccato,

This letter acknowledges receipt of your three Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) requests to the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) Washington Office, dated February 23, 2016 and forwarded and received by the Oregon State Office March 7, 2016, wherein you request:  

 1. A copy of a "Office of Personnel Management ("OPM") Standard Form 61 ("SF-61") APPOINTMENT AFFIDAVIT executed by Rick Roy, Area Resource Manager Malheur National Wildlife Refuge.."

2. A copy of a "Office of Personnel Management ("OPM") Standard Form 61 ("SF-61") APPOINTMENT AFFIDAVIT executed by Rick Roy, Law Enforcement Officer Malheur National Wildlife Refuge..."

3. A copy of a "Office of Personnel Management ("OPM") Standard Form 61 ("SF-61") APPOINTMENT AFFIDAVIT executed by Mike Green, Malheur National Wildlife Refuge..."

We have aggregated all three of your requests into one and assigned your FOIA request Case No. OR-2016-059.  Please reference this number on any further communications with our office regarding your request.  For your information, the BLM ordinarily has twenty (20) workdays after the date of receipt to respond to your FOIA request.  (See 43 CFR § 2.16.)

 

During this time, you may call to check the status of your request by accessing Department of Interior’s website at https://foia.doi.gov/requeststatus/ or by calling 1-888-603-7119 and referencing/entering Electronic FOIA Tracking System Number BLM 2016-00417.

If you have any questions concerning the processing of your request, you may contact me at 503-808-6430, by fax at(503) 808-6615, or e-mail to BLM_OR_SO_FOIA@blm.gov. 

Sally Sheeks

Government Information Specialist(FOIA/Privacy Act Officer)
Bureau of Land Management | Oregon State Office
POB 2965 | Portland OR 97208 | T: 503.808.6430  | F: 503.808.6615
mailto:ssheeks@blm.gov | blm_or_so_foia@blm.gov
9:37 AM (4 hours ago)

-- 

Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail (including any attachments) is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed.  It may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivery of this e-mail to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or use of this e-mail or its contents is strictly prohibited.  If you received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies.
